
 

 

 

July 15, 2025 

To our highly valued patients: 
 
This letter is to inform you that we have begun the process of reducing our operations in 
Portland and will be closing the 17885 NE Evergreen Pkwy facility on August 31.  We 
have appreciated serving the Portland community for many years, and value the trust 
you have instilled in us. 
 
Dr. Barnes and the team will see you for follow-up appointments and address any 
post-surgical needs you have through August 31.  Should you have issues beyond 
August 31, we encourage you to contact us via email at 
portland.questions@athenixbody.com or call 971-246-5480 so that we can address your 
needs, whether it be with nearby Athenix centers or other providers locally.  We can 
provide referrals to other providers upon request.  We value the trust you have instilled 
in us, and we want what is best for you. You have the right to choose your healthcare 
providers, and we remain committed to fully supporting your decision and your 
continued care.   
 
Your medical records will continue to be maintained by Athenix.  Should you ever wish 
to obtain a copy, as is your right, please let us know and we are happy to facilitate that 
for you.  You may send any records requests to portland.questions@athenixbody.com. 

Thank you for the opportunity to serve you.  We wish you all the best. 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Barnes and the Athenix-Portland team 

 

17885 NE Evergreen Pkwy, Ste 110, Beaverton, OR 97006 
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